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Move to Warmer Weather this 
winter… 

 
We have (6) 13-week 

assignments available in New 
Mexico, Texas, Florida, Georgia, 
North Carolina, and California. 

 
• Offering competitive Rates 

• Flexible Schedules 

Open for CNAs, CMAs, LPNs, and 
RNs! 

Contact us at 
jobs@safarihealthcare.com 

Or call (800)831-5105 
 

***	Don’t	forget!		We	have	opportunities	for	employment	
throughout	the	United	States***	

 

AT A GLANCE: 

• Flu 2018- Where shots 
are offered and staying 
compliant. 

• Move to warmer 
weather!  We have (6) 
(13) week assignments 
open.  

• Work with 
compassion, 
integrity and 
honesty 

• Jobs: Openings 
throughout the U.S., 
contracts available. 

 

 

 

 
 



It’s October already! Summer is behind us and Fall has begun and everything that goes with it.  For those of us that live in 
the northern states; it’s a new set of clothes, along with a new mindset to prepare for the white stuff that falls from the sky.  
For all of us, it’s getting our minds and bodies ready for flu season, and the illnesses that seem to come with it.  When you 
work in the healthcare field it is easy to forget to take care of yourself.  Please remember to be mindful of your body and 
take care of it.  Drink plenty of fluids and let your body rest.  This company exists to take care of others, and that begins 
with all Safari Healthcare employees taking care of ourselves, both physically and mentally.    

If you are looking for a location to get your flu shot, contact your facility.  They should offer flu shots for any staff working 
at their facility. 

Flu shot info: Information to read through 

Work with Passion: 7 Tips for Loving Your Job   

“If you want to lift yourself up, lift up someone else.”  Booker T. Washington 

 

 
 

In an effort to strengthen patient and staff safety, Genesis HealthCare is implementing a Universal 
Influenza Vaccination Program this fall. Over 36,000 people die annually from influenza, and 226,000 
are hospitalized. Children and the elderly are especially at risk. Because of this, annual vaccination 

will be encouraged for all Genesis staff—including agency registrants.	
All registrants who choose to be vaccinated will need to provide proof of vaccination    

	
1. Registrants who choose NOT to be vaccinated will be required to wear a center-provided mask 

for the duration of the flu season (November – March 2019) Masks must be worn in all areas 
of the center except the break room.  

 
2.  Any registrant without an appropriate document uploaded will be made inactivated until the 

situation is remedied. 
 

3. If a registrant chooses to use documentation other than the form we provide as their proof of 
vaccination, that document must include the following: 

 
Employee’s first and last name	

Date completed	
Manufacturer of vaccine	

Lot number	
Expiration date of vial used	

Type of vaccine given	
Placement location	

Name/signature of administering clinician	
 

If you have any questions about the flu vaccination requirement, please contact us 1.800.831.5105 or 
e-mail us at Compliance@safarihealthcare.com	

	
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


